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Parliament

Question 1

Please explain why the figure for trust funds in the ‘Parliamentary authority for resources’ table for
the Parliament is negative in 2015 16 (Budget Paper No.3, p.335).

Table 2.24 (Income from transactions) and table 2.25 (Parliamentary authority for resources) are not
confirmed by Parliament before publication in the State Budget Paper No. 3 because they include
consolidated figures for Parliament and Victorian Auditor General’s Office (VAGO). DTF advises
that the trust fund figures are manually calculated, and the published figures contain an error. The
correct figures should be $28.1K ($0.03m) in 2014-15 and $28.3K ($0.03m) in 2015-16. DTF advises
that the 2015-16 figure will be corrected in the 2016-17 Budget Papers.






